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City Hall and Court House
15 West Kellogg Boulevard

Phone: 651-266-8560

Appeal of Jeff Huber to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 1854 and 1856 HYACINTH AVENUE EAST.

Cost prohibitive - stucco building 1" from compliance (windows)

February 7, 2011

No Hearing Necessary.  Recommend variance for egress window dimensions.
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